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Knighton Town Council

| am writing in response to your request for information dated 7 December 2020 in which

you requested information, as follows:

The AGARs for Knighton Town Council are not published online, so | have contacted the
Clerk with a FOI request but no reply has been forthcoming. As the Auditor General for
KTC can | presume you have witnessed their accounts and published a report? If so,
would it be possible to receive a copy?

We hold a copy of the accounts for the year ending March 2020 (which the Council has a
duty to publish under section 55 of the Local Government (Democracy) (Wales) Act 2013)
and this is attached, together with a copy of the annual audit letter for that year. | have
notified the Council that this information has been provided in response to a request
under the Freedom of Information Act as it would not appear to be reasonably accessible
to you by other means, that is, by publication on the Community Council website.

If you have any queries, or questions about my handling of your request, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
Information Officer
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